(A Pennsylvania Nonprofit Corporation Riesentéter Region, Porsche Club of America, Inc.
Minutes of a Meeting of the Executive Board
June 27,2021

The Executive Board of Riesentdter Region, Porsche Club of America, Inc., held a meeting on Thursday,
June 27, 2021, via live conferencing. The voting members present were Jeffrey Walton, Wendy Walton,
Margaret Nettleton, David Nettleton, Corey McFadden, Garrett Hughes, and Roy Blumberg.
Accordingly, a quorum was present at the meeting. The voting members absent were Chris Barone,
Marty Kocse, and Brian Minkin. Also in attendance was Joe Kucinski. The meeting was called to order at
7:05 PM.

With a motion from Jeff Walton and a second Dave Nettleton, the members present unanimously
approved the minutes from the previous meeting.

Jeff Walton announced as October 31° as the official date of Phila-A-Trunk for 2021. He next reported
on Marty Kocse’s relocation to Florida and Corey McFadden’s resignation as Vice President. A motion to
accept Corey’s resignation and to thank him for his service to Riesentoter was made by Jeff Walton,
seconded by David Nettleton, and adopted unanimously. He will continue to serve in other areas.

Following this action, a motion was made to appoint Joe Kucinski interim Vice President by Jeff Walton,
seconded by Roy Blumberg, and adopted unanimously.

Next, Wendy Walton discussed the upcoming Cheese Rally on July 10", the Turkey Hill Ice Cream Drive
and Tour on July 31st, and a Generous Wine Tour Dinner at Capital Grille on August 13, She also
discussed the next Happy Hour in Downingtown on July 7th.

Additionally, Wendy asked for volunteers to help with the move to a larger storage unit.
Corey McFadden announced the July Membership Meeting at Fabspeed on July 21t at 6:30 PM.

Roy Blumberg repOorted the following membership numbers-

Primary 1725 1731
Affiliate 945 948
Total 2670 2679

Roy also is planning a New Member Breakfast for September.
Dave Nettleton updated the Autocross schedule as follows-
Ripken —July 11th

Pocono — July 25%

Pocono - September 12th

John Gaydos submitted a report on Street Survival as follows-

Julyl1th at Warminster Park



September 12t at Oxford Valley Mall.

Garrett Hughes reported on the next issue of Der Gasser which is in now in graphic design with
publication after July 1,

The meeting adjourned at 7:45 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Margaret Miners Nettleton



